
 
 
 

 
Important Notice to our Customers 

  
 
Product Change Notice #: VE20210129                                                                  Date: January 29, 2021 
 
RE: End of life for BGA packaged ZVS Regulators  
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
This PCN is to inform all customers of an availability change (End of life) for Vicor ZVS Regulator products 
packaged in the BGA form factor.   
 
Description: 
Vicor is no longer able to offer BGA form factor devices for the ZVS regulators.  
 
Products Affected: 

 

EOL Product Possible Alternative  EOL Product Possible Alternative 

PI3302-00-BGIZ PI3302-00-LGIZ  PI3542-00-BGIZ PI3542-00-LGIZ 
PI3323-00-BGIZ PI3323-00-LGIZ  PI3543-00-BGIZ PI3543-00-LGIZ 

PI3323-00-BGMP PI3323-00-LGMZ  PI3545-00-BGIZ PI3545-00-LGIZ 
PI3323-00-BGMZ PI3323-00-LGMZ  PI3546-00-BGIZ PI3546-00-LGIZ 
PI3325-00-BGIZ PI3325-00-LGIZ  PI3740-00-BGIZ PI3740-00-LGIZ 

PI3325-00-BGMP PI3325-00-LGMZ  PI3740-00-BGMP PI3740-00-LGMZ 
PI3325-00-BGMZ PI3325-00-LGMZ  PI3740-00-BGMZ PI3740-00-LGMZ 
PI3526-00-BGIZ PI3526-00-LGIZ    

 
     Alternatives noted are LGA packaged devices. 

 
Last time buy:  
Beginning on January 29, 2021 customers will have 6-months to place last time buy orders for the above part 
numbers. Last time buy orders may be entered until July 29, 2021. Vicor will make a commercial best effort 
basis to accept all orders but customers are encouraged to place orders as soon as possible. All orders will be 
non-cancelable and non-returnable. 
 
Last time Ship:  
Final ship date for the above part numbers is January 29, 2022.  
 
Actions Required:  
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions relating 
to possible alternate product recommendations. 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA  
Phone: (978) 470-2900    
apps@vicorpower.com 


